
Departure from Writing Group 

Dear [Group Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you that I have decided to step away 

from our writing group. This decision was not made lightly, as I have truly enjoyed the time 

we've spent together and the words we've shared. 

Due to [brief reason, e.g., personal commitments, a new job, etc.], I am unable to continue 

participating. I am grateful for the support and inspiration each of you has provided. 

I wish you all the best in your writing endeavors and hope to cross paths again in the future. 

Thank you for everything! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


